
 

 

 
 
30th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Re: Year 1 Visit to Hoylake Lifeboat Station 

 

As part of our History and Geography curriculum, we have arranged a visit to Hoylake 
Lifeboat Station on Thursday 27th February 2025. Hoylake Lifeboat Station was founded in 
1803 and is one of the oldest stations in the UK. The children will have the chance to look 
around the lifeboat station and explore the invaluable life-saving equipment that the RNLI 
volunteers use to keep our coastline safe.      
 

The children will leave after morning break time and have their lunch whilst on the trip, 
undercover at the Hoylake Parade Community Centre. They will be back to school before 
the afternoon break time.  A packed lunch will be provided by the school for all children. 
 

We are asking for a contribution of £6.00 to cover the cost of transport and hall hire. We will 
also make a small donation to the RNLI as a thank you for providing this experience for the 
children. Payment and permission to take your child on this trip must be made via 
ParentPay no later than Friday 21 February 2025.  
 

If you have any queries about the visit please speak to your child’s teacher.  
 

Thank you, 
 

 

Mrs Schultz and Miss Welsh. 
 


